CONFIRMATION OF ACTION LETTER

December 11, 1981

Docket No. 50-295
Docket o, 50-304

Commounwealth Edison Company

ATTN: Mr. Cordell Reed
Vice President

Post Office Box 767

Chicago, IL 60690

Geutlemen:

This refers to the telephone conversation between Messrs. C. Williams and
U. Hayes and Mr. K. Craesser and others of our respective staffs on
December 11, 1981, regarding Auxilliary Feedwater Pump operability at the
Zion Statiou. With regard to the matters discussed we understand that
the Zivn Unit 2 reactor will remain in the shutdown condition until you
have completed the following:

Identified the cause of the Auxilliary Peedwater Pumps not starting when
required on December 11, 1981, and have corrected the problem; or provided
assurance that the Auxilliary Feedwater Pumps will start when called upon
to do so and this matter is concurred im by this office.

Please inform ue immediately if you have any cuestions concerning this
matter.

Sincerely,

James G. Keppler
Regional Aduninistrator

Mr. Louis 0. DelGeorge
Director of Nuclear Licensing
r. K. L. Graesser, Station
Superintendent
DMB /Document Control Desk (RIDS)
Kesident Inspector, RIII
lary Jo Murray, Office of
Assistant Attorney General
Mayor John B. Spencer
City of Ziom
8112
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